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Comment Set C39 

 
From: bobandmartipeck@gmail.com on behalf of BobandMarti Peck 
Sent: Wed 1/23/2008 2:15 PM 
To: E lCasco 
Subject: Power Lines 

To whom this concerns, 
We as owner's of 4810 Fairway Oaks in Sun Lakes C.C. do not want the overhead 
power lines!!!!!We sell Real Estate all over southern Calif. and know that people do not 
want overhead lines near them,that was the old convenient way to run power.In today's 
world you put the lines out of sight and that would be underground. 
Thank You 
 
--  
Bob and Marti Peck 
Coldwell Banker Sky Ridge Realty 
909-336-7948  
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Responses to Comment Set C39 –  
Bob and Marti Peck 

C39-1 Your opposition of overhead transmission lines has been noted. The Environmentally Superior 
Alterative has been re-evaluated and is identified in the Recirculated Draft EIR, Section E 
(July 2008) as the Proposed Project. Please see General Response GR-1 for a discussion 
regarding the change in determination of the Environmentally Superior Alternative. 

 


